
From: Jim Van Valkenburgh Fmailto:iim©frolincienergy.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2013 1:20 PM
To: Bernstein, Barbara
Subject: Re: Staged boilers text

Barbara,
It’s fine if you think the document does not require it.
Did this paragraph serve any wider purpose?
I like my rewrite but I now realize that it also include a statement accepting process heat
applications.

On Wed, Nov 27, 2013 at 12:50 PM, Bernstein, Barbara <Barbara.Bernstein@puc.nh.gov>
wrote:

We were thinking that we would need to limit the program to systems of less than 2.5 million
BTU5. Should we modify your sentence?

Barbara Bern5tein
Sustainable Energy Division
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429
603-271-6011
Barbara.bernstein~puc.nh.gov


